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St Paul’s Anglican Grammar School operates an extensive bus system that enables your child to safely travel to our 
campuses in Traralgon and Warragul. These buses run in tandem with the existing school bus and PTV networks which may 
be available depending on your location.

Bus Charges 

Bus Routes – Warragul Campus Annual Fare 

Drouin, Yarragon, Darnum, Neerim South* $2,180

Garfield, Bunyip, Trafalgar $2,430

Thorpdale, Moe, Newborough, Pakenham, Nar Nar Goon, Maryknoll $2,611

Beaconsfield, Churchill, Hazelwood, Yinnar, Morwell, Traralgon, Tyers $2,995

Casual Annual Traveller (up to two regular trips per fortnight – seats subject to availability) $395 per year

Warragul Stops on Buses $500 per year

*Neerim South route is a Marist Sion operated bus

All St Paul’s buses are air-conditioned, heated and fitted with seat belts. Please note that the charges above include the 
effect of the Conveyance Allowance. If you are a new or existing bus traveller and have not completed a bus Conveyance 
Allowance application form previously, please contact the School to obtain this form. Concessions of 40% are available for 
the third child and subsequent children concurrently utilising the buses of St Paul’s. The charges are an annual fee for the 
school year. No refund is available for part-year travel unless the student is transferring to another school or moving into 
another area. Casual bus travellers may obtain a pass for $395 per year for up to two regular trips per fortnight (seats are 
subject to availability). 

Bus Routes – Traralgon Campus Annual Fare 

Cowwarr, Toongabbie, Glengarry, Tyers, Koornalla, Callignee, Gormandale, Willung, Rosedale, 
Traralgon South

Please visit www.schoolbus.educationapps.vic.gov.au

Country School Bus 
network, free travel to 
eligible families.

Morwell, Yinnar, Churchill, Hazelwood North, Ellavale and Traralgon East

Conveyance Bus 
network, myki card 
required, with rebate 
available.*

* Travel on Conveyance Bus routes is available using a myki card or an annual PTV Bus Pass. A conveyance rebate is 
available to assist with the cost of travel, please contact the Finance Department for further details. 
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